
  
 

 
 

STANSBURY PROGRESS ASSOCIATION INCORPORATED  
 
We’ve just passed the Winter Solstice and can now look forward to the days getting slowly 
longer as we head towards spring. Our Stansbury Seaside Market dates have been set for 
this season.  Pop these in your diaries so you don’t miss out. 
 
1 October 2022 – 9am to 1pm 
5 November 2022 – 9am to 1pm 
17 December 2022 – 9am to 1pm 
31 December 2022 – 9am to 2pm and 5pm to 8pm (mainly food and novelties), fireworks to 
follow at 9.30pm. 
 
28 January 2023 – 9am to 1pm 
18 February 2023 – 9am to 1pm 
11 March 2023 – 9am to 1pm 
8 April 2023 – 9am to 1pm. 
 
Stansbury Progress Association AEM 
And while you’re snuggled up in front of the fire, have a think about who among the 
community might be willing to be nominated to fill vacancies on the Stansbury Progress 
Association’s Executive Committee for the upcoming year. Please remember though, all 
nominations must be accepted by the Nominee. 
  
Nomination forms are available from the Visitor Information Centre during opening hours 
(9.30am to 4pm Monday to Friday).  This form must be used to nominate a candidate and be 
received at the Visitor’s Centre by 2pm on Monday, 26 July 2022. 
 
The names of the candidates will be displayed on the Progress Association’s notice board at 
the Institute Hall ten days prior to the A.E.M. at which time their profiles will be available for 
viewing at the Information Centre. 
 
So please have a think about the people you know who have a great sense of community 
and a desire to promote and improve this great town of ours, and come and grab a 
Nomination Form. 
  
The Annual Electors Meeting will be held on Monday 8

th
 August 2022 at 7.30pm in the 

Stansbury Institute Hall Supper Room. 
  
We hope to see you there. 

  
Anyone who would like to include an item on the Agenda must provide details of this in 
writing at least seven days prior to the meeting date  

Contributions for the next issue by  25th  JULY to Progress, or Chris. 
 

Editor: Chris Duncan    Assistant: Janet Jolly                              Publication through the courtesy of: 
  

ADELAIDE BRIGHTON CEMENT LTD  and  STANSBURY PROGRESS ASSOCIATION. 

STANSBURY  SCRIBBLE 
JULY 2022 



 

 
 

 
 

Stansbury Progress Association contd.. 
 
Beautiful Stansbury Winter Market and Town Garage Sale  
16 July 2022 – 9am to 1pm 
Thanks to everyone who has agreed to be part of our Winter Market and Town Garage Sale.  
There’ll be some fabulous local stalls in the Main Hall of the Institute. Devonshire morning tea will 
be available in the Supper Room (thanks to the Lions Club) and there are over 17 sites around 
town participating in the garage sale. 
 
It’s still not too late to come and see Jenni (Wednesday/Thursday/Friday) at the Centre if you’d 
like to be involved in the Garage Sale on the day.  Last date for registration is Wednesday 6 July, 
2022. 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Contributions can be sent to the following, by the 25th of the month. 
Please send copies to both Chris and Progress 
 

stansburyscribble@gmail.com 
progress@stansburysa.com 

If you have not registered for the Stansbury Town Garage Sale, you 
better hurry up! Contact the Visitor Centre (8852 4577) or call in & get 
a registration form. You need to be registered by July 7th! 

Saturday, July 16th 

Stansbury Town Garage Sale 

LAST CALL!! 
Time is  

running out 



 

 

WHAT’S  ON  THIS  MONTH 
 

Further information in Articles in Scribble 
 

 July  
     1st      1:00 pm  Senior Cit’s Cards (every Friday) 
     3rd    1:00 pm  Men’s meal and Mental Health event 
     4th  10:45 am  Chi Kung (Qi Gong) (every Monday ) 
     5th    9:30 am  Table Tennis (every Tuesday)        
     6th    9:30 am    Community Craft and Friendship  (1st, 3rd & 5th Wed)      
     6th    1:00 pm  Cards and 8-Ball at Sports Club (every Wednesday) 
     6th    1:30 pm  Seniors exercise classes (every Wednesday) 
         7th  10:00 am  Line Dancing (every Thursday) 
     7th  12:00 pm  12:30 hit off “Social golf” (every Thursday) 
     14th    1:30 pm  RSL Sub branch meeting (2nd Thursday) 
    17th   12:00 pm   Sunday Fun Day at oval 12 noon — 5pm 
        22nd    6:00 pm    Golf Dinner - Bookings required (Bev 0472 763 032) 
     22 & 23 6:30 pm Dev Lights Up event @ Edithburgh 
    

 **Please read articles for more information** 

                           
SALTER QUALITY KITCHENS 

Specialising in: 
       

Modern kitchens 
Wardrobes 
Vanities 
Storage units  
Solid timber work  i.e. Bars 

 

Phone Nathan: 0427405023 
for a free quote 



 

TAI CHI/ INBETWEENS GROUP 
 
A group of twenty enjoyed the outing to the Emoyeni Winery at Ardrossan on the 5

th
 of 

May. The weather was sunny but cool and we were able to sit outside to hear how Rob 
Hollitt, our host, began the winery. After a medical scare he decided to retire as a builder 
and along with his wife, read and attended classes on wine making, culminating in the 
successful business they have today. While most of the work is being done by hand Rob 
has ‘invented’ ways to make it easier. After answering many questions and some 
tastings, the group enjoyed a meal at the Ardrossan Hotel. 
 
On THURSDAY 21

ST
 of JULY the guest speaker will be KAY BARLOW, telling of her ex-

perience as a volunteer dental nurse on the MERCY SHIP. This will be in the supper 
room at the STANSBURY INSTITUTE at 11.00 am.  
Gold coin donation. EVERYONE  WELCOME. 
 

Lunch to follow at the Dalrymple Hotel. If you wish to attend can you please contact 
CYNTHIA MORONY: 0458 685 778 BY Monday 18

th
 of July. 

  
Unfortunately CAMELOT GARDENS have CANCELLED our visit on the 29

th
 of Septem-

ber but have offered us dates during their OPEN DAYS in late October.  
If you would be interested to visit then can you please contact either YVONNE SLATER 
8854 7086 or 0428 547 086 or CARROL ROBERTS 0409 094 009. 

FREE COMMUNITY EVENT 
 

DEV LIGHTS UP 
Family Friendly event 

 
Night walks through Dev Patterson Reserve, Edithburgh 

22 & 23 July 6:30pm  
Meet at Edithburgh Football Club 

 
Supper Friday night $6 

Schnitzel Tea Saturday night $15 
 

Dress warmly and bring a torch 

 
 



 

MEALS ON WHEELS ROSTER JUNE 
As from October we have been trialling delivering all meals frozen to clients, so at this stage 
there is no heating of meals required.   
We are now heading into the months when many of us annually travel chasing the sun. Thanks 
to those who have given me the dates that you will be unavailable. It has still been necessary to 
give some of you multiple deliveries in the same month. I have tried to spread this around as 
evenly as possible - please swap with someone else if you are unable to do your allocated day. 
Contact me if necessary. Janet. 
There are easy to follow directions at the centre so please always refer to these sheets if you 
are unsure of anything.   
Always check for updated 2022 covid advice on the notice board at the info centre.  
 
JULY  

 
 

Our 2022 AGM and volunteer luncheon will be on October 17
th

. 
We would love to have some more volunteers - this usually will entail delivering frozen meals to 
one client once a month. If interested or you know of someone who may please let me know 
and I will get a volunteer package to you.  Thanks Janet 
 If unsure of anything contact     -        Client Service Officer Margaret Farrow , Ph 0427524200      
                                                         or Volunteer Coordinator Janet Jolly 0408903812 
 

 
STANSBURY SENIOR CITIZENS NEWS 

 
Please note there are no meals scheduled for July and August 
 
The following activities are available at our clubrooms at the Stansbury Sports and Community 
Club at the Stansbury Oval .       
 
      Table Tennis   Tuesday 9.30am – 11:30am  
 Cards and 8 Ball  Wednesday  1pm - 4pm  
 Seniors Exercise  Wednesday 1:30pm – 2:30pm In Uniting Church Hall 
 Line Dancing   Thursday 10am – 12 noon 
 Cards    Friday 1pm – 4pm  
        
All the above activities are only $2.00, but you must be a financial member to attend. 
 
Subs for 2022 –2023 are now due 
 
If you have any enquiries regarding the activities, please contact Cynthia on  0458 685778. 

Monday   11 Marg Farrow & Marg Payne 25 Marg Farrow & Marg Payne 

Tuesday   12 Margaret & Tony Jolly 26 June Faulkner & Rob Smith 

Wednesday   13 Sue-ellen Bowey &Sue Newstead 27 Beth & Don Faulkner 

Thursday   14 Clint Roberts & Val Caldow 28 Marg Johnson &Jan Thompson 

Friday 1 Kathy & Reg Ricketts 15 Beth & Don Faulkner 29 Kathy & Reg Ricketts 

        

Monday 4 Kathy Watkins & Jenny Klose 18 Chris & Ron Duncan   

Tuesday 5  Alison & Ted Buttfield 19 Alison & Ted Buttfield   

Wednesday 6  Beth & Don Faulkner 20 Margaret & Tony Jolly   

Thursday 7 Marg Johnson & Jan Thompson 21 Sue-ellen Bowey & Sue Newstead   

Friday 8 Chris Duncan & Sue Newstead 22 Kathy Watkins & Jenny Klose   

        



RECYCLING:  
To help keep our town beautiful, and reduce waste the following recycling facilities are 
available: 
 
Nespresso pods: Used Nespresso pods only can be dropped off at the Visitor Cen-
tre into the box located by the front door.  
Paper/Cardboard: There is a large white plastic cube in the yard at the Visitor Centre 
(entrance off Towler Street). Dry, flat packed newspapers, magazines (both secured 
with string) and cardboard can be placed in this cube.  If the cube is full please leave 
the paper bundles under the verandah.  
Soft plastics: These can also be placed in the cube if they are clean and appropriately 
packed. Please package the clean plastics into another bag or container for placement 
into the cube.  
Bottles and cans: Bottles and cans can be placed into the collection cages located 
around the town, or the blue and yellow bins in the caravan parks. Proceeds are distrib-
uted to the various local community groups and sporting clubs who participate in their 
collection. Alternately Stansbury Recycling have a bottle and can depot for all your re-
fundable items and glass bottles.  
Printer cartridges: These can be deposited into the Planet Ark box located near the 
front door of the Visitor Centre.  
 
The Visitor Centre is also able to receive little plastic bread bag sealers, aluminium can 
pull tabs and used biros – no ink.  However, we are no longer able to accept plastic 
screw lids, Colgate products or blister packs.  
 
EMERGENCY DEFIBRILLATORS: 
 
In the event of cardiac arrest emergency defibrillators are situated at the following loca-
tions: 

• Foreshore Caravan Park on the outside wall of the office to the left of the door. 
• Oyster Point Drive Caravan Park, on the outside of the small red brick building  

 adjacent to the entrance of the park. 
• Stansbury Pharmacy on the outside, eastern wall. 
• Stansbury Bowling Club on the club house wall facing the greens. 
• Stansbury Golf Club on the front veranda of the club rooms. 
 

These are automated and instructions are provided so please don’t be afraid to 
use one.  You could save a life! 

 
CHI KUNG (QI GONG) 

 
Chi Kung is a gentle form of energy practice. It is a beautiful flowing combination of 
movements and breathing techniques that stimulate energy flow and help promote your 
natural resiliency to stress and illness. 
Monday mornings, except public holidays.  Registration at 10.45am and gentle Qigong  
exercises commence at 11am. All welcome, wear loose, comfy clothes. Cost is $2.00. 
 

Please note that we are not a professional organization, rather a “Young at Heart” group  
encouraging others to participate in gentle exercise. 
 
Chi Kung is held in the Institute supper room, entry via the side nearest the Post Office. 
Enquiries to Carrol 0409 094 009. 
 



              
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
SC Kayt HOWE  
It’s the end of the financial year and we all know what that means.  It’s Tax Time! When 
the ATO decides if they owe you money or if you owe them! 
You probably begrudge paying your legitimate tax bill so how much worse would it be if a 
scammer gets their hands on your hard earned dollars.  Make no mistake, for scammers, 
tax time is bonanza time. 
The scams take many different forms but at their heart they break down into two types.   

Trying to get your or your businesses information, bank account details, superannua-
tion accounts, online log in and passwords, crypto account wallet details or copies 
of your driver’s licence and Medicare cards.  They may advise you that you need 
to update your MyGov details:- sending you a link that looks like your MyGov page 
but in fact is a link straight to the scammer. or send you a form to complete to for a 
refund to be deposited into your account. These details can then be used to imper-
sonate you and change the access details on your accounts and then to drain 
them.  

 
The second type of tax scam revolves around the demand for immediate payment of a 

tax bill or fine. They may insist that your accounts have been used for money laun-
dering and you need to hand over your money in fees to avoid your accounts be-
ing frozen.   They may demand payment through gift card, cardless cash ATM 
withdrawals, couriers who conveniently will turn up to take cash straight from you 
or demanding you meet the ‘Federal Agent’ in person to hand over large sums of 
money either for fines or ‘safekeeping’. 

 
The Australian Tax Office will never demand monies in cash or gift cards.  Our national 
government has no use for store or iTunes gift cards.  They will not send couriers to pick 
up your cash. 
 
The ATO does send SMS texts and emails and will even ring you, but they will NEVER 
demand immediate payment or threaten you with immediate arrest. 
Real calls from the ATO will have “No Caller ID” on your phone. If you’re not sure that it is 
the real ATO contacting you, hang up and call them back on 1800 008 540 to check.  The 
real ATO will never send you an SMS or an email with a link to log in to their online ser-
vices.  They will also never ask you to return your personal details through SMS or email. 
 
To contact the ATO online:- 
-my.gov.au 
-ato.gov.au 
-or use the ATO app downloaded from the Apple Store or Google Play Store. 
If in any doubt, speak to your tax agent, your bank or the call the ATO directly. 
 
If you have clicked on a link or provided your personal information you can contact  
Service Australia’s Scams and Identity help desk on 1800 941 126 or if you’ve paid  
money report it at cyber.gov.au/report 
Don’t be a victim.   

Stay SCAM aware!  



 
 

 

 

STANSBURY UNITING CHURCH 

WORSHIP TIMES  
JULY 

 

 3rd      Rosalie Smith         11.00 am 
 
 10th    Edithburgh Anglican            
           Seafarers Hall  10.30 am    

 
 18

th
    Chris Duncan       11.00 am 

 
 25th    Join  Warooka U/C  11.00 am  
              with Rev. Sandy Webb 
 
 31

ST
    Claudia Agnew     11:00 am  

 
JOY IS THE FRUIT OF THE SPIRIT 

THAT IS ALWAYS IN SEASON 

 
 

 
 
 

ST. AUGUSTINES ANGLICAN 
CHURCH 

   WORSHIP TIMES  
JULY  
  

 3rd  Ven.  Andrew Lang 11:15 am 
  
 10th    Edithburgh Anglican            
        Seafarers Hall    10.30 am  
 
 18th  Join Uniting Church 11:00 am 

 
“God will meet you where you are in  
order to take you where He wants  

you to go." - Tony Evans 
 

 “ 

STANSBURY COMMUNITY CHURCH 
 

We meet every Sunday at 10.00 a.m. for a cuppa and then worship and fellowship at 
10.30 a.m. There is Sunday school available as well. 
Jesus said " I am the way, the truth and the life"  
 
 July   3     Rob George 
          10    Peter Agnew 
          17    Peter Agnew 
          24   Peter Agnew 
          31   Peter Agnew  
 
Peter Agnew  0409 090 764 

COMMUNITY CRAFT AND FRIENDSHIP 
 

Winter presents an ideal excuse to find a warm spot to sit, and create something warm 
for someone who may not be so comfy.  
  
But we still venture out to meet together on alternate Wednesdays to ooh and aah over 
our latest creations.  We are grateful for the comfort of the air conditioning , so long as 
someone remembers to turn it off before we roast.  
  
All are welcome to join us at the Community Church on the 1st, 3rd and 5th Wednes-
days of the month , 9:30 - 11.30, or just pop in at 10.15 for a chat and cuppa.   
 
Lynne Anderson 



THIS MONTH’S SILHOUETTE:  Peter & Darren Gates 

If you have a suggestion for someone you would like to see profiled , please contact me 
at the Visitor Centre on 8852 4577. 

Jenni Matulick 

STANSBURY SILHOUETTE 
By  Jenni Matulick 

Where were you born? 
Peter: Peterborough 
Darren: Wapenamanda, PNG 

How long have you lived in Stansbury? 
Peter: 45 years 
Darren: 34 years 

How many children/
grandchildren do you have? 

Peter: 3 children,  
 5 grandchildren 
Darren: 3 children 

What occupation/s did you have in 
your younger days? 

Peter: Mechanic & whilst in PNG 
training in Mechanics 
Darren: Mechanic & steel frame  

How & when did you meet your  
partners? 

Peter: At a dance at Booleroo Centre 
Darren: Through a mutual friend while 
out socialising 

What is your most favourite  
pastime? 

Peter: Travel 
Darren: Interstate travelling 

Did you play sport when you were 
younger? 

Peter: Football, tennis & darts 
Darren: Football, tennis & basket-
ball 

Where else have you lived? 
Peter: Peterborough & Papua New 
Guinea 
Darren: Papua New Guinea, Costa 
Rica (12mth AFS Exchange),  

Thank you to Peter & Darren for sharing some of their personal life with us.  
You will find them at the corner of Weaver & Towler Sts, running their busy little business 
“Dalrymple Motors & Hardware”.  
This is where you can get all your hardware needs & fuel (& the odd chocolate bar!) 

When did you take on the RAA  
agency? 

Peter: 1978—2005 
Darren: 2005—present 



TO THE MEN OF STANSBURY  (and wives and partners) 
 

Men’s Meal and Mental Health 
July 3

rd
    1 – 4 pm 

Yes, A free meal is included 
 

Stansbury Bowling Club  
 

Bookings essential 
Contact Leah 0478 153 700 

 
This is a very positive session that is great fun and informative.   

Featuring guest speakers Marc Ryan, Jezz Edwards, Zane Kirkwood  
and John Mannion 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
Did you know there is a very active Prostate Support Group here on SYP? 
 
The group meets on a Monday night, every two months, usually in Minlaton Health  
Centre. 
Recently the group has donated $1000 towards further research into prostate and 
breast cancer research. Last month, they visited Kadina, with the aim of establishing 
another support group in the Copper Coast. 
For further details about meetings and activities, contact Rob Kidd 0438 532 404. 
 
 
 
 
  

LIONS CLUB OF STANSBURY DALRYMPLE 
 

Recently our club held a combined lunch with the Lions from Mait-
land in the Stansbury Golf Club, celebrating the past year of service 
to the community.   
The club wishes to thank the members of the Golf Club for their  
excellent catering. 
 
Our Club Officers for the incoming year are President Jeff Brundell, Secretary Chris 
Duncan, Treasurer Beth Faulkner and Membership Peter Gates. 
 
In the past year, the Club has contributed around $14,000 to various organisations. 
We have helped the SYP Ambulance service with state of the art stethoscopes, fitted 
the Stansbury CFS rooms with a new air conditioner, supplemented the Primary School 
camp expenses and provided supplied Hampers to SYP Community Health at Christ-
mas time for people in need.  Some other donations have gone to RFDS (from Austral-
ia Day Morning Tea), Lions projects such as Queensland Flood Appeal,  Hearing Dogs 
and Childhood Cancer. 
 
The on–going support of the community with our fundraising is very much appreciated 
and we look forward to this continuing in the future. 
 Our first activity will be the Devonshire morning tea at the Winter Market on the 16

th
  

July and then in October the donut van will be at most of the Seaside markets.  
 

  

 

 

  



STANSBURY PRIMARY SCHOOL 
Amanda Narroway 

Principal 
 
The school this term has been investigating the topic “Past and Present”. We started the 
inquiry with a visit to Kadina Shed Museum, an amazing place for children to start  
thinking about what the Past was like.  
We asked our grandparents and the residents from Melaleuca questions about their child-
hood.  The children were amazed that their mode of transport to school was a horse. 
 
We started our own museum with items from the Past, which were  brought into share - 
we had irons and pots;  type writers and old toys.   
 
The older students researched an item that they were interested in and then compared it 
with today’s world making time lines to show major developments.  Old washing machines 
were an interest to many.   The younger children have investigated the differences be-
tween school in the Past and school today.  The children are very happy the cane is no 
longer used in schools!  
 
We finished off the topic with a “Back to the Past” school day. With fabulous outfits, desks 
in rows, line writing for those who misbehaved, handwriting with ink, and sewing just to 
name a few things we got up to. The highlight for most was the fire to make  
damper.  
 
We also inquired in to life before Europeans arrived.  Children were extremely intrigued by 
the “Stolen Generation”.  We used a ‘reciprocal teaching’ strategy to analyse/comprehend 
Kevin Rudd’s ‘Sorry’ speech. 

 



 STANSBURY MUSEUM 
Rowena Smith  

 
The Stansbury Museum has many exhibits of locally handcrafted items and crafts. In 
years gone by, lots of people skillfully hand made items through necessity. Do you  
remember “mend and make do” and “bush mechanic”. People mended and repaired what 
they had or they made things themselves as they couldn’t get them in the country or they 
couldn’t afford them even if they could. 
  
In the Clothing room are many examples of clothing and household items made by local 
women. It also displays haberdashery items and early machinery and aids that they used.  
In the early days, women sewed by hand using fine stitching and decorating garments 
with embroidery, smocking, beading and lacework that was all done by hand often by 
candle light. In the display cases are examples of local women’s skilled needlework  
including a completely hand stitched night gown that has a pleated and smocked bodice 
and also a handmade pure silk wedding dress made at Curramulka in 1900. There is a  
display of how lace is made by hand, using bobbins loaded with thread and moved over 
and under each other to make a pattern that is on a rotating drum.  
 
The museum has so many examples of everyday items that were hand worked….. a peg 
bag, a beaded net jug cover with crocheted edging , fancy table cloths and aprons that 
have been embroidered by hand, a patchwork quilt, mantelpiece  covers and a knitted 
counterpane. 
 
In the early 1800s inventors in several countries were making “sewing machines” and the 
first mass produced and commercially successful sewing machine was made by Singer in 
1850s in the US. As well as the Singer White Rotary treadle and the New Sterling  
National ( another early treadle manufactured in the US ), there is a fascinating very early 
portable Singer sewing that was believed to be hired out at one penny per day at Moonta. 
These machines were an absolute boon to both women in their homes and commercial 
clothing manufacturers. 
 
Men, as well as hand making work implements and tools for farms and fishing, fashioned 
things for the home. In the dining room, there is a picture frame that was made by  
whittling many individual pieces of wood and then joining them together to make an  
intricate and unique frame that would have taken many hours of work.  
In the bedroom, a hanger unit has been handcrafted by combining piece of brass curtain 
rod and hooks. There are also toys that were made from wood and metal and many of 
the dolls on display have had clothes lovingly made by hand by local women. There is a 
walking stick handcrafted with local timber displayed in the dining room. 
 
All over the museum there are examples of handmade and handcrafted items and the 
tools that people used to make them.  
 
Come and wonder at the skill and ingenuity of the folk who lived in this area before us 
who made so much with hard work and perseverance and without the technology of  
today. 
 
Our Museum is open on Wednesdays and Sundays 2-4 pm and is a great place to bring 
children during the upcoming school holidays - there are so many treasures to discover! 





 

JULY 2022 SPECIALS 
 (01/07/22 - 31/07/22 or while stocks last) 

More Specials instore!! 
Covid and Flu vaccines still available for 5 years and over 

  
  Please call to make an appointment or come in and see us. 

Our landline is finally back up and running, call on 88 524 400 
 
 
 

STANSBURY PHARMACY 

“Quality Advice with Traditional Service” 

1 ST VINCENT STREET 
STANSBURY SA 5582 
Phone: 8852 4400 Fax: 8852 4093 
Email: stansbury.pharmacy@gmail.com 

  

 
Trading Hours: 

 
Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday:  9.00 am – 5.00 pm 
Thursday:     9.00 am – 2.00 pm 
Friday:     9.00 am – 5.00 pm 
Saturday :    CLOSED 
(Please check our facebook page for up dates to Saturday Trading) 
Sunday:     CLOSED 

 

 
Sukin Hydrating Mist Toner 125ml 

Was $9.95 Now $7.95 

 
The Body Collection Hand Cream  

Was $9.95 Now $7.95 

  
APO Health Espom Salts  

Was $3.50 Now $2.85 

 
Nads Brazilian & Bikini Wax 

Was $17.95 Now $14.95 

 
Head & Shoulders Cond 200ml 

Was $7.50 Now $6.50 
 

 
Anticol Throat Logenzer 
Was $2.50 Now $1.50 

 
Maxigesic Paracetamol + Ibuprofen 30 

Was $14.95 Now $11.95 

 
Libra Original Tampons (super, 16) 

Was $5.95 Now $4.95 

 
J & J Baby Oil 200ml 
Was $6.50 Now $5.50 

 
Visine Advanced Eye Drops 

Was $14.50 Now $11.95 

 
Colgate T/Paste Total 40g 

Was $1.95 Now $1.50 

 
Caltrate Bone & Muscle Health 

Was $19.50 Now $15.50 

 
Nice N Easy Clairol Hair Colour Whole 

Range 
Was $16.95 Now $13.50 

 
Codral Cold & Flu 24 Tabs 
Was $17.95 Now $14.95 


